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The Monitoring Association’s Surveillance and  
Video Verification Committee Welcomes New Co-Chair 

May 16, 2024, McLean, VA – The Monitoring Association (TMA) is pleased to announce that David Charney, 
chief customer officer (COO), Stealth Monitoring, has accepted the position of co-chair of the TMA 
Surveillance and Video Verification (SVV) Committee. Charney joins seated Committee Co-Chair Wes Usie, 
Guardian Alarm Systems.  

An active member of the SVV Committee, Charney quickly came to recognize the enormous potential of the 
collective group of professionals. “It has been so valuable to have access to my peers to discuss new ideas and to 
brainstorm various viable solutions to some common challenges that I have faced. We can all learn from each 
other,” observed Charney, who founded Stealth Monitoring with his father and brother.   

“David’s passion for his work is evident in how he interacts within the TMA community. He brings a distinct 
energy to his new volunteer role that will certainly draw the attention and interest of other members who have 
an interest in video surveillance. It is an exciting time for video as it has evolved into one of the fastest growing 
areas of technology in the monitoring and security space today. The Committee will achieve much under David 
and Wes’s able leadership,” commented TMA CEO Celia T. Besore   

TMA’s Surveillance and Video Verification Committee’s primary mission is to promote, advocate, and educate on 
the use of indoor and outdoor video monitoring using enhanced video verification practices in the professional 
monitoring industry. Its overarching goal is to reduce false alarms and false dispatches through video 
verification. 

Learn more about TMA’s Surveillance and Video Verification Committee online at https://tma.us/about/our-
committees/#toggle-id-18.  
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About The Monitoring Association 
The Monitoring Association (TMA), formerly the Central Station Alarm Association (CSAA), is an internationally recognized non-profit 
trade association that represents professional monitoring companies, security systems integrators, and providers of products and 
services to the industry. Incorporated in 1950, TMA represents its members before Congress and regulatory agencies on the local, state 
and federal levels, and other authorities having jurisdiction (AHJs) over the industry. Learn more online at https://tma.us/about-tma/. 
 


